§ SNACK STICKS
™ PROGRAMS

S.C. Hunters for the Hungry and the National Deer
Association are initiating a program of donating
venison snack sticks to children’s backpack
programs across the state of South Carolina.
Feeding Children is always a good cause.
Please help our mission by donating to

. schuntersforthehungry.com
We are a 100% volunteer organization.
All funds go towards feeding needy people. *

ALL DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE




